
 

Top 4 for Term 3 
Students were asked to write down the ‘Top 4’ 
things about school in Term 3. Here are some of 
their responses: 
 

• “My favourite thing is reading.” – Harley 
• “My favourite thing is maths because it’s 

hard and fun.” – Skye 
• “My favourite thing was Zig Zag in Play is 

the Way.” – Fraser 
• “My favourite thing was chunking in 

maths.” – Celeste 
• “I liked playing Castles in PE.” – Nathan 
• “In literacy my favourite thing was Word 

Work.” – Chloe M 
• “My favourite thing about maths is Times 

Tables and tests.” – Keira 
• “My favourite thing in Inquiry is learning 

about endangered animals.” – Kiara 
• “I like to do the Golden Rule because 

you can care for your friend if they are 
hurt.” – Jess J 

• “I like class novel.” – Nicholas 
• “I like Read to Self because I learn 

meanings.” – Galen 
• “My favourite thing in play is making new 

friends.” – Coby 
• “I enjoyed getting neater in spelling and 

I enjoyed writing out my words.” – Chloe 
B 

• “My favourite thing for literacy was 
getting cool words.” – Toby 

• “My favourite subject is presenting for 
Inquiry because I like talking in front of a 
lot of people.” – Liam 

• “My favourite thing in maths was learning 
division.” – Noah 

• “I loved to do the hand art, gum tree, 
blossom tree and Book Week poster.” – 
Ella 

• “I liked doing Learning Journal.” – Oli 
• “My favourite thing is doing endangered 

animals.” – Jon 
• “My favourite thing in maths is working 

with the teacher.” - Joshua 

What’s up in Term 4? 
 

• Literacy – continuing our focus 
on reading strategies and 
comprehension, beginning to 
focus on poetry in writing and 
further developing our spelling 
skills. 

• Maths – continuing our focus 
on mental computation 
strategies and learning about 
time and fractions. 

• Inquiry – our focus will be on 
folktales from around the 
world. 

• Camp in Week 4 – the 
students are beginning to get 
very excited about this! 

• School events: Gala Day, 
Craigburn’s Got Talent and 
End of Year concert. 

It would be great if we could have some parent comments on our blog: 
http://blogs.craigburn.sa.edu.au/khalaf/ 

 


